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DES MULLALLY will work tirelessly for all of you to ensure 
that: 

l The strategic direction for daa as set out over the next 
four years has our staff at the centre of everything 

l All our company policies are fit for purpose,  
both existing and any new ones 

l Processes and adequate resources are in  
place to deliver the policies 

l There is an effective voice on the Board  
for all employees 

l There is a secure future for daa jobs  
and incomes.
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DES MULLALLY
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An effective  
voice for ALL employees

This is OUR company

Vote NO.1:  
DES MULLALLY 

daa, along with the entire aviation sector, has been through the mill over the last two years and 
is now starting to recover. The strategic direction of daa during this recovery should while safe-
guarding the company must also safeguard our staff who have persevered with us through 
what can only be described as the most horrific time ever experienced in our company. 

As the recovery continues I will, as a board member, should you decide to place your trust in 
me, work tirelessly to ensure that job security, terms and conditions, reward structures and  
personal development are kept to the forefront of decisions on the strategy of daa.  

As an organisation we rightsized during the pandemic, which has now left us wrong sized for 
our recovery. Properly resourcing our company must be a priority for all parts of our company 
now. 

What makes me an ideal candidate to be a Worker Director 

l My knowledge of our organisation gained through my 38 years in the company, my position 
as branch chair for Fórsa at Irish airports, along with the knowledge I gained over the last 
four years of the wider aviation industry through my position on the Service and Enterprise 
Divisional Executive Council, whose membership is comprised of a wide range of 
representatives within many companies in the aviation sector. 

l My previous experience on our Board for four years from 2014 to 2018, during which time 
we navigated our way out of the last recession, to a position of phenomenal and 
unprecedented growth for daa. 

l My belief in my ability to effect necessary change to make daa a company that is a leader in 
the Semi State Sector in all ways including the wellbeing of our staff. 

l Lastly, I am passionate about our company and we owe it to our present staff and those 
who will come behind us to have a daa that always delivers on its values. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

Des Mullally 

CONTACT ME: 
des.mullally@daa.ie
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